9 VACANT AND DERELICT LAND FUND 2005/06 - MALCOLM STREET AND ROBERTSON
STREET (AN121-2006)

Reference is made to Article X of the minute of meeting of this Committee of 15th November, 2004
regarding a programme for the Vacant and Derelict Land Fund (VDLF) for 2005/06. Some minor
works associated with sites contained in this programme have been instructed by the City Engineer as
variations to the contract for Hilltown Park, in order to expedite the work in financial year 2005/06.
These works are landscaping improvements at Malcolm Street/North Erskine Street, and repairs to the
wall at Arbroath Road/Robertson Street. These sites adjoin sites being undertaken as part of the
VDLF programme. The value of the additional work is £35,236. The Committee is asked to approve
the additional works instructed.
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